





District Band Audition Helpers

December 8, 2018

Students who have signed up to help with setup on Friday, meet Mr. Maskew in the band room after school on Friday.

Parents who have signed up to help with registration, please be at the registration tables in the front hall by 7:30am. Mr. Chenault (Supervisor of Music) will be there to help answer any questions.

Anyone who signed up to be guides or runners, please be in the orchestra room by 7:30am for a quick meeting. You will receive instructions on where you will be helping. You will also need to assist judges and guides in getting to their rooms.

Adult hallway monitors and score runners, please meet in the media center around 8:00am for a quick meeting to go over how you will help.

Parents helping out with lunch, please meet in the media center around 10:30am. Amanda Rossettini will meet with you and give more information on distributing lunches.

Thank you to everyone for volunteering your time! We appreciate you!

Bay Youth Wind Ensemble

Bay Youth Orchestra is starting their very first High School wind ensemble! The opportunity to join is available to all students in grades 9-12. Rehearsals are Tuesdays at Greenbrier Middle School. If your student is interested in participating, please contact Elizabeth Richards Richards.byov@gmail.com

Fruit Delivery

Delivery of fruit is scheduled for December 13. Large orders can be picked up from 1pm-3pm and all other order may be picked up after 4pm. Remember fruit must be delivered to the customer within 3 days of pickup.

Winter Percussion Candle Fundraiser

The winter percussion is selling candles made by our very own Amy Paris! There are 3 scents available: Very Vanilla, Tropical Resort, and a signature scent called Hawk Yeah! (If victory had a scent, it would be this candle.) Amy is donating 100% of the proceeds back to the percussion. Candles are \$15/each and percussion students will be taking orders for the next week. If you don't know a percussionist with whom to place an order, email Colleen Grimm or Amy Paris.



December 11 @ 7:30pm in the Bandroom

ANYONE INTERESTED IN SERVING ON THE PLANNING COMMITTEE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND. YOU DON'T HAVE TO BE IN CHARGE. JUST COME WITH A WILLINGNESS TO HELP!



2018-2019 HBPA Officers

President: Jon Styers Jon Styers@yahoo.com

1st Vice President: Susan Moody <u>moodyfam4@cox.net</u> 2nd Vice President: Michelle Sebura Pghgrl1219@gmail.com

Treasurer: Jeannet Barr Jeannet.barr@gmail.com Secretary: Melissa Thomas melbell30@gmail.com

Get Social!

Click on the icons to connect to all our social media platforms. There's never a shortage of ways to stay informed!





